
To whom it may concern, 

 

I write as a long term Northern California resident and California native. I am a wildlife lover and actually have a trip 

planned to Mendocino this summer. We plan to view wildlife while there. 

 

I write to urge the County to terminate its contract with the USDA Wildlife Services and cease use of Wildlife Service’s 

lethal Integrated Wildlife Damage Management Program. Instead please establish a non-lethal program to address 

wildlife damage which is to be administered locally.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Mackenzie  

Menlo Park, California  

 


